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th

 December 2017  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have had a busy half term and I think the children and the teachers have earned some lie 

ins!  We look forward to seeing everyone back to school on Monday 27
th

 February.  

 

World Book Day – Friday 3
rd

 March 

We will be celebrating ‘World Book Day’ on Friday 3
rd

 March.  This is the first Friday back 

after half term.  Children need to dress up in book character costumes.  Prizes will be given to 

the best homemade and original costumes.   

 

Sandshoes 

We are beginning to notice more and more that sandshoes do not seem strong enough to with 

stand the pressure of daily life in school!  If you are replacing your child’s shoes over the 

holiday and would like to buy shoes that are more sturdy, please feel free.  As long as the 

shoes are clean and not too ‘high end fashion’ (named trainers, sparkley shoes etc) that is fine! 

 

Front Cover for the Beacon 

The Parish Council have asked if the children would like to design the front cover for the next 

addition of the Beacon.  The theme is ‘spring.’ If your child would like to take part all they 

need to do is design a front cover on a piece of A4.  Please can we make sure that this is their 

own work! 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Susie Varley 

Headteacher 
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